Breton, Mary B

From: Kathy Robitaille <kattsy2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 3:42 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: CA EV rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear D.E.P.,

Please do not try to cram down middle class Maine throats, the mandate we get electric cars. I can't even imagine that Maine is considering this. We can't afford these vehicles, there are not enough charging stations in this state, let alone up north and the batteries are \$4,000 each. These are rich man cars, not middle and low class. Please, stick up for the little people and do not pursue this ridiculousness of supporting a mandate that all folks have to get an electric vehicle. It is horrifying and preposterous to even consider. I am a registered voter who is highly indignant to think that the Maine DEP and this Governor would remotely consider such a stupid thing for the Maine people.

Thank you, Kathy